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June 20, 2016

My name is Fred Dorsey and I live at 10774 Judy Lane, Columbia. I

am President of Preservation Howard County and I am supportive of

the reappointment of Erica Zoren to the Historic Preservation

Commission (HPC).

Ms. Zoren has been a very effective member of the Commission

Having served a short period of time as a Commissioner her presence, insight

and contributions drawn from her professional architect that have greatly

contributed to the applications before the HPC. I have attended the HPC

meetings over a seven month period and found Ms. Zoren to be most effective in

her role of Commissioner.

Respectfully submitted,
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Fred Dorsey
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